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First name: Lisa

Last name: Potter
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Title: 

Comments: I Support Dispersed Vehicle Based Camping in Leadville and Salida Districts

 

Dear Salida District Ranger:

 

USFS,

 

I would like to express my concerns over the limitations being placed for dispersed camping in the Buena Vista /

Salida area.

 

My family has camped, fished, and rafted in the area for a couple generations now and we are upset that our

family traditions and camping are at stake of being lost.

 

Limiting access to our public lands for free camping is not reasonable.  These lands are public and should remain

open for our use.

 

Sincerely 

 

Lisa Potter

 

Sincerely,

 

Lisa Potter

9425 74th

Arvada, CO 80005

 


